
June 5, 2014 
 

 
Comments from the United Kingdom--Approval by mail: Mexico: Support to FIRA for the 

Design of an Energy Efficiency Financing Strategy for the Food Processing Industry 
(IDB) CTF 

 
 
Dear Patricia, 
 
The UK would like to thank the government of Mexico and the IDB for submitting this project 
preparation grant, which it endorses.  
 
Could the admin unit please let us know what type of information will be reported through the 
semi-annual operational reporting process for this PPG as it is not linked to a CTF project? 
 
Best Regards 
 
Simon 
 
 
Simon Foster 
Department for International Development | 22 Whitehall London SW1A 2EG | T: + 44 (0)20 
7023 1416 

 


